
Bremen Chamber of Commerce 
July Meeting Minutes 
 
Hosted By Bremen Public Library 
17 attendees 
 
Thank you Bremen Public Library for hosting this months meeting!  We are truly excited to see the addition 
& renovations beginning this month!!  The last renovation to our Library was back in 1991. The Library is 
currently accepting donations & books.  Come check out all the cool stuff going on at the Bremen Public 
Library!! 
 
Town wide Garage sale is being held July 11, 12 & 13.  You do not have to get a permit to hold your own 
garage sale these 3 days. Take advantage now & pay nothing! 
 
Lochmandy Chevy Buick is having a "Meet & Greet" to anyone that wants to attend Wednesday July 17th 
from 5-7 PM, appetizers & beverages will be available, don't forget business cards if you have them or just 
stop in & say hello!  VFW is also hosting  "Meet & Greet" October 8th.  
 
Summer's End Festival is being held Saturday August 17th from 5-9 PM & set up starts at 3,  This Festival is 
sponsored by the chamber & we are in need of Vendors!  Last year, we had about 15 vendors total, we 
currently have 5.  The cost to enter is $20 non refundable  for non chamber members & free to non for 
profit organizations & chamber members.  The band is booked, we are still looking for a stage.  We also 
need volunteers to getting stage & booths set up.   Please tell everyone you know! 
 
The chamber puts out a news letter every month & each month a member gets their own spot light article. 
August spotlight will be Hospice & September will be Yoder's Hardware.  These spotlights focus on each 
company & what they do so the community can become familiar with their functions.   Please email the 
articles to ​jflowerday@mediacombb.net​.  The deadline for these articles need to be turned in no later than 
the third Friday of the month before.   
 
We are in need of locations for chamber meetings for August, September & November.  BCI is hosting the 
November meeting & Universal Bearings & Nisco have volunteered to use their locations as well.  We will 
get in contact with these 2 companies to see what month works best for them. 
 
Annual Lifetime Achievement & Volunteer service Ballots are out & will be emailed to all chamber members 
this week!  Be sure to vote for these important pillars our community so they can get the recognition they 
deserve.  
 
Stellar town meeting will take place at the town Hall July 17th to go over new projects for 2020.  We will be 
discussing the public pool renovations, the kayak launch on the river & the new pavilion down town 
Bremen. 
 
Thank you everyone that attended this months meeting & we look forward to seeing everyone again next 
month!! 
 
   
 


